
Press release: 

Peru is excited to be exploring options to bring its Park/ Recreation field 

on North Road back to life. 

The committee, as appointed by the Peru Selectboard, envisions 

multigenerational updates to this park so the whole community can 

benefit. The committee has been gathering estimates for some of the 

projects they would like to see undertaken: which includes grading of 

the field to be used for soccer, purchasing a new soccer goal, installing 

a pickleball /tennis court, improving the children’s play area equipment, 

updating basketball area and purchasing some tables and benches. 

Families can gather for cookouts as they have in the past while enjoying 

the activities. 

Fundraising and grants will be necessary to make this project a reality. 

Donations are kindly appreciated in helping us reach this goal. 

Donations can be made out to Peru Park and can be sent to the Town 

of Peru, P.O. Box 127 Peru, VT. 05152.  Donations will be received as a 

tax exempt contribution. If you have any questions or ideas regarding 

this project you can contact committee chair, Gail Acosta at 

gail7951@aol.com  

mailto:gail7951@aol.com

